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Editorial

Times they are a-changin’…to be said with Bob Dylan. Nevertheless, we are here to deliver you the best we can do. 
The end of the year is a period to reconsider and reflect on what happened. The last two years were difficult for our 
Journal due to Covid-period, which, unfortunately, is still not over as we hoped and, most probably, many things have 
changed forever. What the upcoming year will bring is in the wind, but we can try our best and continue providing the 
scientific community with a high-standard platform for publishing. Several changes are on the horizon. We expect, 
finally, the online submission system to be started during the next year. Also, the editorial structure will change as 
I resign from the position of Editor-in-Chief starting on 3/2023.

I wish you a Merry Christmas and all the best for 2023!

 In Prague, December 6, 2022

Jakub K. Plášil
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